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413 339 4786                                                              June 28, 2021

To the members of the Charlemont Planning Board,
       I have a scheduled meeting with the planning board on Thursday July 1, 2021 to update the permits for Hyytinen Hollow.  Following the walk though of my properties on June 24th. 
· I am in need to update my permit to allow for addition parking spaces on 7 Tea Street Ext, PARCEL 4 from the existing 9-14 to now allow up to 30 cars plus employees’ cars.
On Tea Street Ext. the riverfront land, PARCEL 8-1 I am withdrawing the plans for a parking area for cars to park on this property.  
On my newly purchased property, 23 Tea Street Ext. PARCEL 3 I would like a permit to park up from 58 to 60 vehicles up from the 28 to 30 in my original plans.  With more parking areas allowed when building demolition is completed. 
Combining these hopefully permitted parking spaces Hyytinen Hollow will have parking ability for at least 88 to 90 vehicles.
Please see enclosed updated map for parking spaces. 
  Thank you. 
Marie Hyytinen
Hyytinen Hollow
7 Tea Street Ext.
Charlemont, Mass. 01339
 

